
            
 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
MEETING 

OCTOBER 10, 2018 
 
 

1. Review mail and approve minutes from regular meetings: 
Ø September 12, 2018 

 
2. Planning Board: 

Ø LLA – Terrence & Leann Proctor and Claude & Deborah Raymond 
 64 Reservoir Drive & 405 No. Stark Hwy, #201-10 & #201-14 

 
3. NHDES/Wetlands Bureau, etc. Correspondence: 

Ø NHDES – Acknowledgment of receipt of Wetlands Minimum Impact Forestry 
Notification – NH Dept. of Cultural & Natural Resources, #401-035 

Ø NHDES – Shoreland Permit Application – James Dow, 196 Colby Road, File #2018-
02875, Tax Map #412, Lot #168.10 (2 letters) 

Ø NHDES – Compliant - Land Resources Management File #2018-03041, Joseph & 
Lori Maribito, East Shore Drive, Tax Map 101-4 

Ø NHDES – Complaint – Land Resources Management File #2018-03041, Nicolas & 
Denise Fox, East Shore Drive, Tax Map 101-4 

 
4. Other Items: 

Ø SPNHF – Easement Monitoring Letter – Collins Ledge 
Ø Meadowsend Timberlands Bill 

 
 

5. Adjournment: 

Conservation Commission 
Andy Fulton, Chairman 
Stephen Najjar, Vice Chair 
William L. Bolton 
Sherry M. Burdick 
Lori Davis 
Michael Camacho 
 
Lisa Purington-Grolljahn, 
Alternate 
 

Town of Weare 
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